MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Holiday Inn at 7:00 a.m., Wednesday,
March 14, 1978, called to order by Jim Wyatt.

PRESENT: Charles Hartman
Bob Mitchell
Gene Lindquist
Marv Mathews
Chuck Jacobson
Ev Crouse
Al Ligrani
Pete Gist
Maury Fitch
Walt Wicker
Dick Brown

Al Ligrani discussed budget.
Bob Mitchell discussed possible youth program support.

Motion made and seconded and carried to add $50.00 to Pony
Colt League.

Phone call survey for approval of Ray Fulcher for membership
approval.
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